Boston, Jan 30, 2009

Dear Shipper,

Please be advised that effective February 1, 2009, the Transportation Security

Administration is requiring all freight forwarders to have a written 
“Consent to Screen” from the shipper on file prior to offering any cargo
 to an air carrier.

In accordance with the requirement issued by the Department of Homeland Security

and the Transportation Security Administration, all shipments tendered for transport

by air are subject to screening procedures including physical searches. ITG International

Transports Inc. takes its responsibilities under the TSA security program seriously and is

committed to ensure the safety and security of air transport.

In order to avoid any interruption of service to our customers, ITG Intl. Transports Inc.

is requesting that you copy the attached required text onto your Company Letterhead, complete it in full, and return it to via e-mail (gvoss@itgboston.com) or fax (617 455 6015). With a blanket authorization on file, this will cover all shipments from the date

signed moving forward and will ensure that there are no delays in your service.

Without  the “Consent to Screen” on file, the TSA prohibits us from moving your freight via airfreight. We can accept a consent form for each transaction at time of acceptance, as long as you use the wording from the attached form and a reference to the shipment at hand.
Note: 49CFR part 15, sec 1520, prohibits disclosure of sensitive security information (SSI) regarding any details of the screening processes applied to your cargo. This applies

to the criteria used to make a screening determination, as well as disclosure of any advance routing details for your air shipment. TSA strictly enforces this provision with

civil and criminal penalties to a breach of SSI.

Should you have any questions or concerns regarding this notice, please feel free to

contact myself or Bob Gerety .

Sincerely,

Guido Voss

Vice President

